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The Cover Story 
April in Pictures by The Editor 

 
The month of April was a full month for the membership of the Central Florida Stamp Club.  The first landmark 

was achieved on April 5th with 57 folks in attendance at the first meeting of the month.  A door prize in the 

amount of $55 was awarded to Mimi Tompkins [Figure A1, on front cover].  This was the largest attendance 

of any meeting in my 18 years with the club [Figure A2 on front cover].  The next goal is 60.   

 

The second notable event was the one day show on April 7th.  The Oak Room at the Marks Street Senior Center 

was filled nicely with 8 booth holders and a good size crowd of 85 attending [Figure A3 on front cover].  

These little one-day shows are a great way to be a collector and shop without other time constraints often found 

at large shows.  The weather was perfect – and all in all the show ran smoothly.  One could not ask for more! 

 

The 5th Annual Spring Picnic kicked off at 2pm on Saturday April 14th.  The weather was perfect for a spring 

day in Central Florida.  Thanks to assistance by Gene Perry and Ron Gordon the two grills were fired up and 

ready to produce the hamburgers and hotdogs.  The corn roasted on the grill turned out wonderfully.  Twenty-

nine folks showed up at one time or another to enjoy the food and conversation.  Thank you is extended to Roy 

Anderson who arranged the facility for our use.  Everyone provided a wonderful selection of side dishes to 

compliment the food coming off the grill.  If you missed the picnic, we hope to see you in 2019!  All of the 

following pictures are from the picnic.   
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All pictures shown 

in this article are 

credited to Robert 

Ridgeway.  Thank 

you for taking the 

time to document 

the history of the 

CFSC! 


